
Coalition Survey Recruitment Email

Dear <name of PSE Workgroup Member>:

You recently received an email from <Name of Program Coordinator>, Coordinator of the 1017 
Program, requesting your participation in a Coalition Survey conducted by Battelle. The 
purpose of the survey is to learn more about how the contributions, activities and relationships 
between members of a local PSE Workgroup help the group as a whole succeed in advancing 
PSE change and making a difference to local cancer control efforts. Findings from this survey 
will help CDC understand how local programs and their partners can be successful in addressing 
the cancer challenges faced by local communities and states. 

We are asking all PSE Workgroup members to complete an on-line survey by clicking on the 
“Take the Survey” link provided below. We expect each survey to take 20 minutes of your time.

Your participation in the survey is voluntary. Should you choose to participate, your answers will
be maintained in a secure manner and your responses will not be linked to you personally or to 
your program individually. You may choose not to participate in this survey, or to terminate your
involvement at any time, without any penalty to you or your program.  

If you have any questions about this evaluation please contact Battelle’s study director Carlyn 
Orians at 206-528-3320, or CDC’s technical lead Angela Moore at 770-488-3094. If you have 
any questions about your rights as a research participant, please contact Chair, Battelle 
Institutional Review Board, at 1-877-810-9530, extension 500.  

We hope you will help us with this important study.  Thank you in advance for your time and 
cooperation.

<TAKE THE SURVEY>

Sincerely,

Carlyn Orians
Research Leader
Battelle Center for Analytics and Public Health
1100 Dexter Avenue North, Suite 400
Seattle, Washington 98109-3598
tel: (206) 528-3320
fax: (206) 528-3550
orians@battelle.org
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